Greeley Art Commission Minutes November 15, 2022

Art Commissioners Present: Robb Casseday, Sandy Magnuson, Tony Miller, Eddie Mirick and Louisa Andersen

Art Commissioners Absent: Tom Devore, Michelle Lesser-Booren, and Louise Wilson

Staff Present – Kim Snyder, John Dargle

Meeting was called to order at 4:00 p.m.

A motion to approve the October minutes was made by Eddie Mirick and seconded by Tony Miller. The motion passed unanimously.

Introductions were made for the CPRD Administrative Specialist, Dianne Secord.

New Business and Action Items:

- 1. Paint the Town committee recommended the GAC add art wraps on ALLO cabinets as part of the Paint the Town ongoing program. ALLO has given 2 citizens approval to wrap two cabinets not knowing our process; they have apologized and asked how to move forward. We can also vote whether to accept them the two existing wraps as donations and taking on maintenance for them. Louisa Andersen moved to approve a vote to add art wraps to ALLO cabinets and to accept the two existing wraps on the condition that they were properly installed, and that we have an agreement to take over maintenance to let the installers know we have jurisdiction over the wraps. Eddie Mirick seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.
- 2. The RAMP committee recommended adding an 'Art Fence to Meeker Museum' project, located at 1324 9th Ave, to the Art Master Plan. There isn't a set time set for when this project would begin. Sandy Magnuson moved to approve a vote to accept adding a Meeker House Art Fence project to the Art Master Plan. Louisa Andersen seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.
- 3. New art Donation RAMP committee recommended accepting the donation of the painting titled 'The Erechtheion' by Robb Casseday. The 18x24 artwork is framed and is valued at \$670. Sandy Magnuson moved to vote to accept 'The Erechtheion' into the city Permanent Art Collection. Tony Miller seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.
- 4. Staff recommended the purchase of four new culturally important art pieces from the Tointon Gallery Dia de Los Muertos exhibit. The funding would not come from 1% but the approval to add to the City Collection is required. Tony moved to vote to accept the four pieces of art into the Permanent Art Collection. Sandy Magnuson seconded the motion. The vote passed 4 yay votes to one nay vote by Eddie Mirick.

Meeting closed at 4:50 p.m.

realey Art Commission Chair

Date